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From: i V-

Sent: 02 October 2016 14:42

To: National Infrastructure Consents

Subject: comments on representations for Llanybrymair and Carnedd Wen wind farms

Dear Sir/Madam,

I repeat my comments from the first round, as nothing has changed (ref Objector Comment 42).
Indeed, nothing has changed from the original situation that led to the refusal of the planning
consent by the Secretary of State.

Due to inefficiency of onshore wind,lack of economic sustainability without slesidy, lack of use of
British engineering and manufacturing and the short lifetime of these installations with the
resulting devastation, I call upon the Secretary of State to do the following:

- uphold the decision to refuse planning for BOTH these windfarms and the Mid-Wales connection.
Permanent refusal of the latter will ensure that no further windfarms can be built in these remote
and unconnected locations.

- ensure that no further appeals can be made, preventing further waste of public money by
companies determined to get their subsidies.

- do NOT reopen the public enquiry. Refuse planning for good. Enough public money has been
wasted on this.

I also refer you to the five months of convoys sent from abroad down the unsuitable link roads to
mid-Wales. The resulting additional carbon emissions (from the convoys and the delayed traffic)
and the road damage make further nonsense of the proposal.

please also ensure that email communications are competently handled, following the severe data
protection breach earlier this year.

regards
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